
 

Week Gone/Week Ahead – 22nd May 2020 

Centre Academy London 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, Students and Staff, 

 

Next week is half term and so the School will be 

closed for the week. It is important, given the 

stressful conditions in the world at the moment, 

that everyone in the Centre Academy London 

family takes this opportunity to recuperate. The 

hard work that you have all put in over the half 

term has been awesome and the downtime is 

much needed. 
 

Our Learning from Home programme will begin 

again on Monday 1st June and our onsite provision 

will open on the same date for our current cohort 

of onsite pupils.  I know that this date has also been in the news as the date from which 

Primary Schools may gradually reopen. While this does not impact us here at CAL, we 

wanted to ensure we had our own plans in place for after half term. To this end we would 

like to thank parents/carers and staff for completing our recent survey. This has given us 

a much clear picture of how we are currently placed, and we appreciate you taking the 

time to provide your thoughts. Dr Rollo and I will write separately to explain in more detail 

how we are approaching the next half term, and this will be sent out as an email in the 

near future. Please note, however, there will be no change immediately following the 

break and the same students will attending onsite vs Learning from Home. 
 

Enjoy the break and I look forward to welcoming students to our virtual school after half 

term, 

Miss Maddison 

  

 

 

 

 

The winner of the house point competition this week is: 
 

Wandle 

Congratulations to them for winning and well done to all students for their hard work 

over the week. 

 

Student of the Week certificates have been awarded. Well done for your fantastic 

work this week.  
 

These have been emailed to students and parents have been copied in so they can 

share in the success. 

 

          

 

Monday 25th – 29th May 2020: 

Half Term 

 

Friday 3rd July 2020: 

End of Term 

Upcoming Dates 


